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RICK TELEGAN
L

From: Moua, Bounma <«

Sent: Thursday, August 24, 2017 2:57 PM
To: Rick Telegan

Cc: Moua, Bounma

Subject: RE: PG & E easement

Rick,

I hope all is well with you. | apologize for the late response, I've been extremely busy since my return.

| was able to determine that PG&E would not allow a swale to be created beneath the transmission tower lines. The
response was that the proposed design would be unacceptable because it would impair our right to maintain our
facilities as well it disturbing the grounds beneath the facilities.

I understand this isn’t response you had hope for, but if you have other proposal that you would like review, please let
me know.

Thank you.

Bounma Moua | Land Agent
Pacific Gas and Electric Company | Land Management
559.263.5688 office | 821.5688 internal |

From: Rick Telegan

Sent: Friday, July 21, 2017 10:32 AM
To: Moua, Bounma

Cc:

Subject: Fwd: PG & E easement

*RFEXCAUTION: This email was sent from an EXTERNAL source. Think before clicking links or opening
attachments. *****

Buonma....This email is in response to your request for an exhibit depicting our proposed swale
necessary for us to satisfy our storm water detention requirements of the city. Call me, or Jim

(@GVE) if you have any questions. Thx

From: Jim Xu

To:  Rick Telegan

Sent: /212071 /7TUUB:UT A.VI. Pacitic baylight 11me
Subj: PG & E easement

Hi Rick,

Attached is sketch for proposed basin within PG & E easement.

Please let me know if you have any questions.
1
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